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4th September 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
At The Priory School we understand that selecting the right school for your son or daughter 
requires you to experience the school in full flow, as well as meeting our students and staff.  To 
that end we extend an invitation to you to our Open Week events, in order to enable you to make 
that choice. 
We are having three Open Mornings scheduled for 24th, 25th and 26th September 2018, each 
starting at 9.00am. These will comprise a talk from me, contributions from our Head Boy and Head 
Girl, and a tour with our students.  The Open Mornings are designed to enable you to see the 
school in normal operation and therefore will hopefully provide a flavour of our community and 
our life here.  It is anticipated that these mornings will end by about 11.00am.  Mindful of the 
disruption that open days can cause to your child’s school and the teaching of year 6. We would 
ask you to attend on Monday 24th September in order to minimise the disruption to your child’s 
current school.  However, obviously should this date not be suitable you are welcome to attend 
one of the other 2 planned open days.  
 
The Open Evening will be held on 26th September between 7.00pm and 9.00pm.  Along with some 
of our students, I will give a presentation in the Hall at intervals during the evening and there will 
also be a chance to look at each department in more depth.  The entire teaching staff will be 
present at the evening event as well, in order to demonstrate the work of each department, as will 
a number of Governors. 
 
I would strongly recommend that you attend one of the morning events, as well as the evening 
event, in order to gain the best appreciation of our work here. 
 
I look forward, very much to meeting you in the near future 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
M J Barratt 
Principal 
The Priory School 
 


